
 
From: Purvis, Rob [mailto:   
Sent: 05 October 2021 10:44 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
I am writing to raise my objections to the stopping up of Princes parade road for the following 
reasons. NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Access to the new development is well served by this road without it being moved. 
 
The current road gives the less mobile an opportunity to enjoy coastal views. 
 
The loss of parking along the seafront will make it harder for families to enjoy the beach. 
 
The loss of parking will force more people to park in the town, causing further congestion.  
 
Stopping up and creating a new road will damage the environment. 
 
Stopping up the road and creating a new one is completely unnecessary. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

Rob Purvis 
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